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In April 2013, I sought information necessary to undertake analysis into the 2012 federal budget. That analysis
was requested by a parliamentarian pursuant to s. 79.2 of the Parliament of Canada Act. The information
necessary for this purpose was requested from government departments and agencies. The first deadline for
providing it came and went, and the majority of departments and agencies did not comply with the totality of my
request. I informed the Speaker of the Senate and Speaker of the House of Commons. They asked me to write to
the non-compliant departments and agencies again, requesting them to provide the information. That second
deadline of July 19, 2013 came and went, and I have yet to be provided with all the information that I need to
undertake the requested analysis. If and when I am provided with it, I look forward to performing the analysis
and, thereby, discharging my legislative mandate.
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